
 

 
October 14, 2008 
 
 
 
Sandra Beebe 
1300 E. Lewis Street 
Boise, ID  83712 
 
RE:  DRH08-00310 / 1300 E. Lewis Street  
 
Dear Ms. Beebe, 
 
This letter is to inform you of the action taken by the Historic Preservation Commission on 
your request to remodel the garage to house an accessory dwelling unit and remodel the main 
dwelling including but not limited to a rear addition, west facing dormers, and a new door on 
the east porch on property located in an R-1CH zone. 
  
At their hearing of October 13, 2008, the Commission voted to defer your request to the 
worksession on November 3, 2008.  This meeting will begin at 12:00 noon in the Bonneville 
Room on the 3rd floor of City Hall.   

 
You or a designated representative will need to attend the worksession on November 3, 2008. 

 
Please contact me at 384-3830 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sarah M. Schafer 
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation 
BOISE CITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
SMS/nh 
 
cc:  Heidi Beebe / 1500 SW 11th, 2004 / Portland, OR  97201 
 


